
Earl and Esther Woolever.
Wedding Portrait, Dec., 1914.

It all started here.

Millenium Plans Are Unveiled
Now it can be told. You’ve heard the
rumors. You’ve wondered about the truth of
it all. Well, the truth has been discovered.
There will be a Woolever Reunion in the
year 2000. Descendants of Earl and Esther
Woolever, arrive!

Mark your Calendars
So mark your calendars. Schedule your
vacation time. Save your pennies. Get your
head and heart working on our family
connections. Further details will be rushed
to you as soon as they firm up, but at the mo-
ment here’s what we can say:

When:
Arrival/check-in:.. Friday, ....June 23, 2000.
Closing Brunch:... Sunday, ..June 25, 2000.

Where:
Valley West Inn (approximately I-235 & 35th Street in West
Des Moines, IA).

The Inn is located in the midst of the flourishing suburb of
West Des Moines (formerly Valley Junction, where the
Woolevers lived after moving from Williamson in 1932). The
Inn was built approximately 30 years ago (known as Eddie
Webster’s then), and was the premier motel in the area at the
time. It is next door to the Valley West Mall, the best shop-
ping mall in town. Located just off the MacVicar Freeway (I-
235), the motel is easily accessible from all directions, and
provides easy access to all of Des Moines.

We’ve arranged for a great rate of $59/night. The Inn has an
enclosed pool, a jazzy 50s style diner, and a new sports lounge
on the premises. The full range of fast food and franchise res-
taurants are within a few blocks of the motel.

Reservations:
There’s plenty of time to make reservations—
you don’t have to do anything yet—we’ll give
you details and reminders as we go. Just plan
on making your motel reservation by at least
two weeks in advance. Mary and I will need to
know some numbers for planning food and
catering. And we’ll need to know numbers for
the golf outing. Oh, we didn’t mention golf?
Well, of course, those Woolever kids have golf
in their blood. We can make last minute golf
adjustments on Friday evening as everyone
arrives, but it will be very helpful to have the
number of foursomes settled in advance.

What should you do right now?
Right now, you just need to decide if you’re
coming (well, of course you are), and make
sure you’ve got the time blocked off on your
2000 calendar. That’s really all to begin with.
We’ll follow up with timely reminders and

details as we get closer to the big event. Mary and I have co-
ordinated several reunions for her side of the family, so we
have an idea of what to do. We’ll make it as easy for everyone
as we can. If you have any questions, please call. Just focus on
one simple thought — this is going to be a joyful, rewarding
time! Enjoy! Have fun!

Love —

Greg & Mary Woolever
305 NE 7th Street
Ankeny, IA 50021
Home Phone: (515) 964-4562
Greg’s Day Phone: (515) 263-3661
Greg’s home e-mail: guffaw@juno.com
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